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Look for us on Facebook

Upcoming Meeting
Our next meeting is coming up on Monday, November 22, 2021.  Serving begins at 6:30 pm at the Centerville
Senior Center, with Rachel Hughes of the Model T Ford Club of America as speaker.

                      Christmas in Centerville
Shari Markley of Christmas in Centerville spoke before members of the Centerville Lions
Club Monday evening, November 8.  She said this year's event should be the largest ever
held for the celebration.  

She invited the Lions Club to participate and chair one of the events.  The club is exploring
chairing the Lighting Contest.  Other choices are Tour of Homes, Caroling in Town, 5-K
Run, Twinkle Tunnel in the park, or a pop up shop at the bank.

  Lions Notepad
At the November 8 meeting:

President  Scott  Bevington said  the club  received a thank  you note  from Camp Woodsmoke for  the club's
donation of $250.  And the club  received a check for $178 from the Leo Club to help purchase third-grade
dictionaries

It was reported the Halloween Drive-Thru on October 30 was a success with all 250 bags of candy being passed
out.  The Christmas Banquet on December 13 was discussed.  The location has yet to be finalized.

There were nine members present at the meeting.

June 24-28, 2022

Upcoming Events
December 13:  Christmas Banquet

January 24:  Dinner meeting with program
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